
104 Moneynick Road, Randalstown, BT41 3HS 
Telephone: 028 79650331 
Principal: Mrs E Hughes 

 

 13 April 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

There is an oil leak at the school.  

The oil was disconnected on Tuesday and work got underway to source the leak. To date it has 

not been located. 

This Monday work will commence in the school grounds which will mean digging up the current 

conduit, from the oil tank to the boiler house. This will involve the areas of the staff carpark and 

the main carpark near the entrance gate. 

Entrance to the school car park will be as normal on Monday morning, but as the dig progresses 

there may be restricted access.  

Please be extra vigilant next week when using the car park. If any families could share lifts to or 

from school from Monday afternoon and into Tuesday, this would ease the car park situation. 

Alternatively, any children living on the school bus route could take the bus. 

The safety of our pupils, wider school community and any workmen onsite is paramount. We will 

keep you informed on any developments as and when they arise. 

Yours sincerely, 

Emer Hughes            

MONEYNICK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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